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1.

INT. DINER - DAY
ONE
You know, when I told my family I was
leaving, my brother-in-law was the only
person who was supportive. Which was
pretty amazing considering he wasn't even
married to my sister at the time. I don't
know. Maybe he was just happy to have me
gone. Afraid my sister might change her
mind and decide to keep living with me.
But, either way, it didn't matter. No one
else said a word. It was like this hole
suddenly opened up in the universe and
they were just standing there watching
all their hopes and dreams fall into it.
But Clark, he says, "Well I think that's
great! You've got so much going for you I
think you'll do great!" He used the word
great a lot. It's strange sometimes. Who
is there. Who is there for us. Who shows
up.
Did you?
What?
Do great?

TWO
ONE
TWO

ONE
I'm talking to you aren't I?
TWO
What do you mean, you're-- oh. Oh my god.
ONE
I thought it was obvious. I mean it's
been months now. And this diner? Two in
the afternoon?
TWO
And here I was thinking that was a good
thing. You and your perfect circles.
ONE
It helps me. And I thought... I thought
maybe it would make it easier for you.
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TWO
I'm afraid you're going to be
disappointed if you expect me to tell you
what a great idea this is. (beat) Where
are you going?
ONE
Does it matter?
TWO
It's... well it's common courtesy. And,
yes - it matters. Maybe I'm not like you.
Maybe I need to try and understand
things. Sometimes it helps if you have
something to hang on to. I get it. We
don't always get to know the whys in this
life. But we should at least get a chance
to know the where. The when. The with
who.
ONE
Is that what you think?
Should I?

TWO

ONE
I wish it were that easy. (beat) Is it?
Is it really that easy for people?
TWO
For some. For some it's enough. For some
it's everything.
ONE
I wish it could be my everything. But it
can't... I can't. (One laughs lightly)
What? I'm sorry if this isn't funny-TWO
No. No. I just realized... you're gonna
do great.
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